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If you have any questions or concerns about this dismissal, please contact me at 
niquelle.allen@dc.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
____________________________ 
Niquelle M. Allen, Esq. 
Director of Open Government 
Board of Ethics and Government Accountability 
 
Enclosure: Copy of Complaint # OOG-2022-0009-M 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
  
 




